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NO.DTE/SCTE/6/2020-21/2876    Dated, Kohima the 31st May, 2022 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

In continuation to this Office notification even number, Dated, 28th April, 2022 the last 

date for submission of HSLC and HSSLC Marksheet  to the Directorate of Technical Education 

on or before 8th June, 2022 for Diploma Engineering and Fashion Design & Apparel 

Production courses within the State for the session 2022-23. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

(Er. M. NAKRO) 

Director 

 


